
 
June 2023 Exhibits Report Submitted by Tara Hrysak  
 
First huge Thank you to: 
Bertha for getting things up and running and updating all of our new information 
 
Work Completed 
 

• Contacted Global Show Service about new contract and papers. New Contacts are 
Samara De Wolfe and Stephen Fruze. 

• Attended Spring Convention Meeting and PDC. 

• Met with ACCENT regarding proposed Francophone Area. 

• Registration opened May 23rd 

• New registration fee implemented. Not-for-Profit rate has been discontinued due to 
budget. We are budgeting to break even this year 

• Previous exhibitors (with Bertha’s help) have been emailed and 2024 leads have also 
been contacted. 

• Emailed commercial booths to inform them of the PEC decision about booths! 

 
Ongoing work 
 

• Work with CCTCA to share and coordinate booths, share information and inform 
exhibitors of storage services. 

• Working with Alison to possibly coordinate a few speakers and booths. 

• Look into more FNMI, francophone, minority group content booths. 

• Look into physical maps of entire space/where rooms are for inside the exhibits space 
(Ursula?) 

• Booth registrations are open, we have 14 booked, and 4 on hold.  

• Accept new booth registrations, sending confirmations and updating booth map 

• Continue to liaise with Global Show Service and CTCC. 
 

 
 


